
  
 

 

 

Personal Health and Sexuality Education Advisory Board 

Okemos Public Schools  

4406 N. Okemos Rd, Okemos, Michigan 48864 

                      REGULAR MEETING OF MARCH 6, 2025 

The regular meeting of the Personal Health and Sexuality Education Advisory Board was called to 
order by Assistant Superintendent Stacy Bailey at 7:00 pm. 
 
Members Present: Faith Crandell, Karen Holt, Denise Nelson, Stephanie Nawyn, Kristen 
Rosenbrook, Dorian Rotta, Jeff Wonch. 

Members Absent: Sondos Al-Hachim, Hannah Alstrom, Sabrina Avripas, Jessica Hamel, Martha 
Nokken, and Dori Pynnonen Hopkins, Andre Ridley, Lauren Schefke and Lara Slee.  

Administration: Stacy Bailey, Stephanie Gosha, Sara Roland, and Joseph Schmidt. 

MOVED by Denise Nelson, SUPPORTED by Joseph Schmidt, that the board approve the minutes of 

the regular meeting of October 23, 2024. 

AYE: 10  NAY: 0  ABSENT: 9 

Assistant Superintendent Bailey reported on behalf of the elementary buildings. A new 4th grade 
teacher at OPM @ Central will be attending required training on reproductive health. 

Assistant Principal Sara Roland reported on behalf of Kinawa 5/6 School. Kinawa is continuing 

their teaching rotation for reproductive health and offering the curriculum each trimester.  

Assistant Superintendent Bailey reported on behalf of Chippewa Middle School. All of the 
curriculum for CMS has been relocated to a Google folder so everything is in a singular location 
for teachers. 

Assistant Principal Joseph Schmidt reported on behalf of Okemos High School. There are no 
updates for Okemos High School other than they are continuing to teach reproductive health 
curriculum each semester.  

District Program Specialist Kristin Rosenbrook reported on behalf of Special Education. The sub-
committee found a new curriculum for students with special needs called Elevatus, which is for 
students in grades 5 - 12. This curriculum will be taken to the next board of education meeting for 
approval. 

The PHASE Advisory Board still has an opening for a Clergy member. The district website has been 
updated as well as a district communication was sent to reflect the opening along with an 

application process to follow. 

The board reviewed and compared data from the MiPHY survey from the last 10 years. 

Executive Assistant Stacey Molenda will share a Google folder with the board to review the 
individual student (by grade-level) and parent surveys. 

Assistant Superintendent Bailey reported on Puberty: The Wonder Years update. The vendor has 
offered a free parent preview organized by grade-level that can be used for one week each year 
to share with parents. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 
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